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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, October 18, 2012 at the K of C 
Hall. Lunch will be served after the 
meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, October 4, 2012 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 
The next Auxiliary meeting will be on Oct. 
11 (Note date change-this month 

ONLY). 
Joan Schwendeman, Bonnie Molitor, Barb 
Ronchetto and Shirley Saali  reported that 
the Fashion Show plans are all going good.  
Tickets went on sale at the meeting and 
were sold out by the end of the meeting.  
You may want to check with Rosemary if 
you only need 1 or 2 tickets. 
 
The Diamond Necklace Raffle tickets also 
went on sale.  

1
st
 prize is the Diamond Heart 

Pendant, 2
nd

 prize is a Fossil Purse 

with goodies and 3
rd

 prize is a 

Leisure Chest of goodies 
Tickets are on sale 6 for $5.00 or $1.00 
each.  Call Rosemary to obtain tickets. 
Thank you to June Fierling for the 
beautiful afghan which will go towards the 
Quilt Raffle. 
 
Pep Darts will begin in November, be sure 
to sign up at the Oct. meeting or contact 
Kathy Niehaus. 
 
Fish Fry’s will begin in October.  Workers 
are Jane Haas, JoAnn Schoenherr, Sandy 
Tidd and Carol Sell. 
 
The yellow meeting notification cards of 
the up and coming meetings will no longer 
be mailed out, meeting schedules were 
handed out at the meeting, if you would 
like a copy give Sharon a call. 
June Fierling won the 50/50 and Geri 
Kirchoff won the attendance prize.  
Congratulation ladies. 
See you Oct. 11, 2012. 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: John Vogel……………...978-8074 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grd Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth….272-4818 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster………..........272-4768 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Scott Elfrink………………….240-6238 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Jim Piel………………..978-3560  
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Kathy Niehaus……...…240-6180 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell……………………..939-5423 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295  
 Ruth Randell……………314-330-5879 

 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

There are still 20 members that have not 
yet paid their 2012 Membership Dues.    
Please send to Financial Secretary right 
away.  Please contact the Grand Knight 
John Vogel or Financial Secretary Ron 
Gardiner 109 Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 
63366-4393, FS2269@mac.com, if you 
have a financial hardship that is keeping 
you from paying your dues. 

 

 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY FISH FRY  
 

The next first Friday fish fry will be on 
Oct. 5th with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 
PM and as always we can use desserts.  All 

those who are scheduled to work at the 

fish fries are asked to please remain and 

help with the final cleanup.  If you are  

scheduled to work and you can’t make 

it, it is your responsibility to find 

someone to replace you.  If you are not 

scheduled but can work, your help 

would be appreciated.   
 

Team #3                Jim Piel                978-3560 

 1/4      2/22     3/15      10/5 
 
Nasi, Pat…..…..561-9993  Kunza, Larry.….978-9544 
Meyer, Joe……379-1696  Reller, Joe.……..978-1263 
Schoenherr, J…978-3347  Gentemann, M…639-6908 
Wilmes, D…….332-4482  McCulloch, J…..294-1374 
Hale, Kevin.…..379-2565  Hennessy, Bill....240-6497 
Wilmes, Tim.....379-0060  Buechler, Al…...272-8823 
Datt, Ralph.…...281-9488  Wiemann, John..978-5938 
 Bellanca, M..314-210-3675  Walsh, Jack……332-6868 
Gilbert, Kevin ..294-7949  Sorenson, Greg...379-5285 
Perkins, Mark…240-1145 Barry, Jim...........240-6471 
Pabst, Charles…978-5959 Daugherty, T…...272-5972 
Popp, Bob……..240-5194  Tidd, Don…...…379-5979 
Bauer, James …272-8268  Everett, Tom.......379-2926   
Flesch, Ken……240-7001  Koestner, Kevin...294-0955 
Bill Craig..........294-0092  Lindsey, Floyd...240-8475 
 

Team #5            Nick Bizelli               661-5530 

1/4      2/22      3/15      10/5 
 
Niehaus, Don…240-6180  Renna, Mark..….978-1598 
Lowrey, Andy…240-8579  Kirchoff, T……240-0501 
Deters, Ed……..240-7350  Loeffler, Don….240-3125 
Garvey, Mike….281-3635  Gardiner, Ron....978-7639 
Niehaus, Jason..713-2513  Batenhorst, Greg.980-1523 
Maher, Dennis..272-1114  Hernandez, L…..272-1913 
Swoboda, Don..240-4004  Deterding, Rob...240-1537 
Hackman, Rob..240-0699  Deterding, Nor....240-8907 
Weber, Robert..240-9308  Deterding, Luke.240-1537 
McGuire, Dan...332-5478  Thomas, Wm......240-9331 
Henke, Mark….272-1419  Dickherber, T.....978-1386 
Haas, Michael..661-5845  Frey, Thomas…...281-0566 
Vohsen, Mike...294-1958  Vohsen, Andrew..978-1577 
 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting    Oct. 4, 2012 
Charity Meeting       Oct.  9, 2012 
Tootsie Roll                  Oct. 12 & 13, 2012 
Regular Meeting       Oct. 18, 2012 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Oct. 20, 2012 
Ladies Aux Fashion Show      Nov. 7, 2012 
Knight of the Year     Nov. 17, 2012 
Euchre Tournament       Feb. 16, 2013 
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HALL CLEANING 

 
The hall cleaning work list for October is 
as follows: 
 

Mark Watson capt  272-5458 

 
Tim Allman......300-9015  J Allwin……..240-8652 
Jim Ballmann..272-4233  T Barklage….978-3383 
J Cleaveland..278-1061  Wm Farley…...240-4102 
W Grun……...379-3652   L Kunza……..978-9544 
Dan McGuire..332-5478  D Molitor…..636-795-0869 
M Molitor…. 636-262-1037  J Piel…………978-3560 
J Price……….978-3512  J A Prinster…..240-0240 
B Rothermich..978-6445  M Sallee….....661-1533 
J Doering…....294-7292  R Schmersahl.332-1669 
W Schneider...281-1310  T Schwane.....978-2299 
G Sorenson…379-5285  E Thornhill…..978-3295 

 

KNIGHT OF THE YEAR 
 
The annual Knight of the Year dinner for 
O’Fallon Council will be held on Saturday, 
November 17, 2012 at the K C Hall.  Open 
bar all evening with awards presentation 
followed by a steak dinner, for $30.00 per 
couple ($15.00 per person).  This one price 
covers the entire evening.  Call Brothers 
Mike Saali at 314-486-0666, John Vogel at 
978-8074 or Bill Wolf at 272-3154 or sign 
list at the K C Hall if you plan to attend.  

 

DARTBALL 

 

All wanting to participate in Friday Night 
Dart Ball, please call Don Niehaus at 636-
240-6180 (donaldniehaus@hotmail.com)  
or Jerry and Mary Ann Davis at 636-240-
3777 or Dave and Debbie Moynihan at 
636-240-8918. 
 

 
 
 

 

Dues Increase Discussion 
 
At our last meeting, Financial Secretary Ron Gardiner 
laid out the many reasons that our Council needed to 
consider an increase our Dues amount. 

1. Funding by Council events far eclipses 

Dues in our income stream  

 
2. Obligations consume almost all the 

existing Dues Revenues 

 
3. Council Dues are lowest in our District 

A very lively discussion at the meeting resulted 
in a motion from the floor to increase our 
council dues to $35 per year starting in 2013.  
This motion passed easily and will be 
implemented by the Financial Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Jerry Schnyder was not present 
and missed the $100.00 attendance prize.   
 

Brother Ron Haas won the $18.00 50/50. 
 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 
 

On October 12th and 13th we will be 
conducting the annual Tootsie Roll Drive. 
If you have not been contacted and would 
like to help, please call Brother Gene 
Thornhill at 978-3295 or Brother Ronald 
Winkelmann at 978-1250. 
Plan to be available for that weekend. 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Jim Beauvais, 
Fred Behlmann, John Bland, James 
Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, David Burkemper, 
Walter Christy, Rich Cierpiot, Eugene Cronk, 
Dennis Czajkowski, Irv Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, 
Jim Herr, Bill Kirchoff, Jim Kwarta, Kenny 
Lang, Bob Lepping, Art McBride, Vic 
Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, Leroy Ortbals, 
Henry Prinster, Keith Schulte, Fr. Ron 
Rubbelke, Lawrence White, the wives of 
Brothers Mike Catalfano, Charlie Fierling, 
Charles Pabst, Bob Valentine, the brother and 
son of Brother Vince Scully, the grandson of 
Brother William Grumich, the brother of 
Brother David White, the aunt and sister of 
Brother Bill Kirchoff, the son of Brother 
Jerry Pieper, the daughter of Brother Henry 
Prinster, the sister of Brother Jerry Prinster, 
the mother-in-law of Brother Mike Saali, the 
wife and daughter-in-law of Brother John 
Vogel, the brother of Brother Ron Yeamans 
and all who have cancer or who are ailing.  
Thanks for all the prayers for all who are the 
above list.  


